Wednesday, November 29, 2017 at 5:43 AM

From: CZDS@icann.org CZDS@icann.org
Date: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 at 5:43 AM
Subject: CZDS Maintenance and Down Time

Dear CZDS User,

Please be aware that the ICANN org will be performing scheduled platform
maintenance to the Centralized Zone Data Service (CZDS) on 06 December 2017
starting at 16:00 UTC and ending at 18:00 UTC. CZDS may be offline and unavailable
to all users during this maintenance window, so please plan accordingly.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience. This maintenance will not change any
functionality of the CZDS service, and will not impact any other ICANN org services.

You have received this email communication because you have registered to use the
CZDS service at https://czds.icann.org/.

If you have any questions or issues, contact the ICANN Global Support Center at one of
the phone numbers found https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/customer-support-
2015-06-22-en or send an email to globalsupport@icann.org.

Thank you,

Dean Edwards

Senior Product Manager

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)
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